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FAA Disclaimer 

 

“The preparation of this document may have been supported, in part, with financial assistance from the 

Federal Aviation Administration through the Airport Improvement Program. The contents do not necessarily 

reflect the official views or policy of the FAA. Acceptance of these documents by the FAA does not in any 

way constitute a commitment on the part of the United States to participate in any development depicted 

herein nor does it indicate that the proposed development is environmentally acceptable in accordance with 

appropriate public law.” 

 

 

 

Section 508 Disclaimer 

 

The Charles M. Schulz – Sonoma County Airport (STS) is committed to making its content accessible to all 

users, including those with disabilities. While STS strives to adhere to the accepted guidelines and 

standards for accessibility and usability, some content in this document may not be accessible to certain 

assistive technologies. As our policy can not anticipate every accessibility need, we welcome your feedback 

and will make reasonable good-faith efforts to make requested content more accessible. Should you need 

to request specific content in a different format, please reach out via one of the methods in the Contact Us 

section below. 

 

 

 

Contact Us 

 

 
 

 

Visit the STS Website at: 

https://sonomacountyairport.org/accessibility/ 

 

 

Or Contact the STS ADA/504 Coordinator at: 

airport@sonoma-county.org | 707-565-7062 | 2290 Airport Blvd. 

Santa Rosa, CA 95403 

https://sonomacountyairport.org/accessibility/
mailto:Airport@Sonoma-County.org
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